McGinTtY, HiTcH, HOUSEFIELD, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: September 19, 2014

The following is my report to the City Council on several issues in which our
office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Owens-Brockway. I have heard nothing from the Court of Appeals or
the Michigan Supreme Court. I had originally thought that we would hear from the
Court of Appeals, but given the potential for vacations and the fact that there were a
number of very difficult legal issues presented, I am not surprised that the decision
has not yet come. Obviously, I will keep the Council apprized.

TMH:ddy



